
 

Argus, 7 December 1938, p. 3, Deputation Not Admitted 
 
A deputation from the Australian Aborigines League which visited the German 
Consulate yesterday, with the intention of conveying to the Consul (Dr R.W. 
Drechsler) a resolution condemning the persecution of Jews and Christians in 
Germany, was refused admittance. 
 
A letter requesting Dr Drechsler to forward the resolution to his Government was left 
at the Consulate. 
 
The resolution, voiced “on behalf of the aborigines of Australia, a strong protest at the 
cruel persecution of the Jewish people by the Nazi Government of Germany, and asks 
that this persecution be brought to an end”. 
 
Delegates will attend the immigration conference called by the Council for Civil 
Liberties at the Assembly Hall tomorrow night and on Saturday. 


